
Announcement 

 
Postponement of Freshwater Pearl Training Programme (27-31 May 2019) due to 
devastation caused by Cyclone FANI  
 
This is to inform all the applicants that the National Training Programme on 
Freshwater Pearl Farming for Entrepreneurship Development scheduled to be held 
during 27-31 May, 2019 is postponed till further notice due to devastating effect of 
FANI cyclone to Office, Training Hostel, Guest House, Farm, supply of electricity and 
associated infrastructure. The fresh date will be communicated to the selected 
participants later.  
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